BOROUGH OF CLAYTON WORK SESSION MEETING FEBRUARY 14, 2019 – 7 PM MINUTES

CDBG Project ideas for 2019 – 2020 – Costill drainage for this year. Need to review the census tract may for eligible areas. Several streets were mentioned as a possibility. Mayor Bianco mentioned the demolition of the VFW building.

Safe Routes to School Grant – Mark Brunermer advised that they need to meet with the school again. There are requirements that need to be met prior to applying. Sue will set up a meeting with the school.

Planning Board Sub-Committee – any Council members available to attend the meeting on February 21, 2019 at 10:00 am? Councilwoman Vondran advised she could be there at 11.

Engineer – update on ongoing projects:

Camp Salute – punchlist items for drainage and basin are being completed.

Closed out Carvin Street basin – 1 Year Maintenance Bond is in place.

Aberdeen Villages and Estates – punchlist given – landscaping and a few concrete areas. Residents have signed off that they do not want trees planted.

Roosevelt Blvd Phase I is complete. Roosevelt Blvd. Phase II will begin after school lets out for summer.

Dollar General – punchlist is 90% complete.

Townhouses at Emerson – basin still not complete.

Joe Hunt, PWD, advised that the Playground is almost complete. Last batch of mulch to be completed Tuesday.

Sport fields shut down. Need to tighten up to protect fields.

Submitted by:

Christine Newcomb Municipal Clerk

Philitan Dewrond